
   

  

Notes From The Director 

  
Greetings from NDSCS! 
  
As we welcome our students back on campus, I find myself doing quite 
a bit of learning as well!  I've been collaborating with colleagues and 
just returned from the ND State Legislative Session in Bismarck. What 
an interesting time and learning curve.  
  
It’s an exciting time of the year for us in many ways, especially as we 
gain momentum for our largest annual fundraiser taking place on April 
14, the DREAMS Auction. 
  
I'm not sure if you've heard, but DREAMS is back at the Clair T. Blikre 
Activities Center on campus and we are welcoming as many of you as 
we can hold! It's a good feeling to be "home".  As you know, preparing 
for this event takes a team, including you, our supporters! Without your 
time, talent, and gifts, this night of giving would not be possible. We 
hope you continue to inspire us with your generous giving and 
donations. 
  
Progress on the new Career Innovation Center continues. While 
winter is a slower time for construction, there is still activity. You can 
see progress by going to this online photo album: CIC Album 
  
Please check out the rest of our newsletter and join us at our activities 
– we have a lot coming up and we love to have our alumni back on 
campus.  There are also opportunities for you to be an employee of 
NDSCS and a link below to browse the campus job openings.   
  
Finally, I would like to thank you personally – I'm especially grateful 
for all of those who've reached out and checked in on me with my 
health struggles.  I'm happy to report that I'm doing well and it's only 
up from here! Thank you for your ongoing support of the NDSCS 
Alumni Foundation,  whether it is a financial contribution, giving of your 
time and talents, calling to catch up, attending events, or promoting 
NDSCS by sharing your stories, we appreciate all you do.  
  
Together we make a difference! 
  

https://u11499448.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=t6DOjys5IRxHAG7nZbwO9u0w60CRtFjvsi4s41u363lWQN-2FCzQlPxlz1qvFZEu7QhqN04AGD-2BxDrINBU2HjYv-2F4PJtY-2BL57aidmjLXC9QqI-3DNZ_I_Ly365aa5z8UGnKDCrBHH9LUFbV-2BQ6imHinlJrX61TxPSf-2Fe8AP5ry8UmZxXqMQPoT7x1eEkHchx43GKfmGjhBFcqFbUK7xYocASqZ-2FMHMUxSOqpDD74mzVfMR6-2BtFlBHsKWsi5Jt1RN99MxrtfgSXyGbvYtpQb6nrkyEF5Vk4ekFtXlAcRS81qwluVi30o7i4MRBo4K6sC0DC72ss0HTDw-3D-3D


Kim Nelson 
NDSCS Alumni Foundation Executive Director 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 
  

  

March 28-29, 2023 | Spring Drama Production 
  
Come enjoy a night of theatrical performance and support the 
Performing Arts at NDSCS!  Performances are located in the 
Bremer Bank Theatre, located in the Harry Stern and Ella 
Stern Cultural Center on campus and will start at 7 p.m. 
nightly.   
  

 

 

  

DREAMS Auction | April 14, 2023 
  
The 28th Annual DREAMS Auction will be held April 14, at the 
Clair T. Blikre Activities Center. Individuals can participate in 
the silent auction in person or online. A preview of items will 
be available on our website – watch for more to come! We are 
now accepting donations. Please contact us for delivery/pick 
up by March 8. 
  
If you are interested in purchasing a DREAMS Auction table, 
please contact Kim at kim.j.nelson@ndscs.edu or at 701-671-
2187.  There will be limited seating and tickets will only be sold 
by tables of eight.  Tickets will not be available at the door. 
Your support is always appreciated!  

DREAMS Donation Form  

 

 

  

100-Year Electrical Technology Reunion   
  
The Electrical Technology 100th Anniversary celebration will 
be May 12-13, 2023. The NDSCS Electrical Department will 
be hosting a reunion for not only electrical technology 
graduates but any program housed in Barnard Hall over the 
last 100 years. 

mailto:kim.j.nelson@ndscs.edu
https://www.ndscsalumni.com/events/dreams-auction-april-14-2023?blm_aid=0


Electrical Technology Celebration  

 

 

  
 

GIVING OPPORTUNITIES  
  

 

  

February 9, 2023 | 24-Hour Online Event 
  
Each year, the NDSCS Foundation participates in Giving 
Hearts Day. This collaborative non-profit day of giving is 
facilitated by Dakota Medical Foundation, providing matching 
and promotional support. Our NDSCS Ambassadors are 
leading this campaign and all funds raised will go to our 
nursing department project to add an additional spring RN 
program. To donate to our nursing program on this special 
day, click the link below. A matching gift of $8,000 has been 
secured.  

Giving Hearts Day ♥  

 

 

  

The Annual Giving Campaign kicked off in September and is 
still going strong! With sincere gratitude, we thank all of you 
that have given. The campaign runs through June. If you 
would like to make a tax-deductible donation, you can go 
online (click the button below), mail in a check, or contact us 
at 701-671-2247.  

Annual Campaign  

 

 

Scholarships  

 

Planned Giving  

 

 

  
 

 

 

https://www.ndscsalumni.com/events/department-reunions/100-year-ndscs-electrical-technology-reunion
https://app.givingheartsday.org/?blm_aid=0#/charity/113
https://ndscs-ndus.nbsstore.net/alumni-foundation
https://www.ndscsalumni.com/homepage/support-ndscs/scholarships-endowments?blm_aid=0
https://ndscsgiving.org/?blm_aid=0


  

Wildcat Athletics 

Wildcat Men's and Women's basketball have had 
phenomenal seasons so far! Current records for our teams 
are: Men's (16-3) and Women's (16-3). For up-to-date 
scores and stats, check out their website. GO CATS!  
  
Baseball and softball are gearing up to begin soon with 
games beginning in February and March, respectively.  

Wildcat Athletics  

 

 

Catbacker Raffle Tickets Are on Sale! 
 

 

  

Win $25,000 CASH or several other cash 
prizes in this year's Catbacker Raffle. Tickets 
are on sale now and can be purchased at the 
NDSCS Athletic office, the Foundation office, 
or through a Catbacker/Letterwinner 
Committee member. Tickets can only be 
purchased with a check or cash. The drawing 
will be held during the Wildcat Golf Open on 
June 8. Tickets are $100, and proceeds go to 
the Athletic Department's scholarship and 
operations fund.  

Catbacker Raffle  

 

 

  
 

 

 

  

NDSCS is Hiring! 

  
NDSCS currently has a variety of positions open at both our 
Fargo and Wahpeton locations.  If you or someone you know 
are looking for a career change, come join us and become a 
Wildcat (again!).  

Job Opportunities  

 

 

  
 

 

 

https://www.ndscswildcats.com/landing/index
https://www.ndscswildcats.com/catbackers/raffle
https://www.ndscs.edu/join-our-team?blm_aid=0


|   Follow Us On Social Media   | 
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https://www.facebook.com/NDSCSAlumni
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCfzSnOnx3Cqz7Ecq-ogkUdQ
https://www.flickr.com/photos/161226064@N05/albums

